
Nursery Sing-a-Long 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 16
th 

December
 
from 10-11am and Monday 19

th 

December from 2-3pm all parents/carers of children in Poppies 

and Daisies rooms are invited to the Nursery sing-a-long. 

The children will be singing some of their favourite songs in their 

rooms and afterwards you will have the opportunity to make a 

decoration with your child. You can have a look at their room and 

see what they have been doing since September.   

Refreshments will be available. 

The room senior will be speaking to you soon to invite you to one 

of the performances. If your child does not normally attend 

Nursery on one of those days please mention this to a member of 

staff who will be happy to help. Due to space in the classroom 

there will only be two adults per child invited to attend. 

 


